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concerned Member State. It should not be used as a way of exerting pressure on Member States
that are already in difficult circumstances, and should definitely not be included as a factor when
considering exemption under Article 19 of the Charter. We continue to invite all Member States
with significant arrears to consider submitting multi-year payment plans if they are in a position

to do so.

11.   The Group has carefully reviewed the requests by Central African Republic, Comoros,
Guinea-Bissau, Sao Tome and Principe, and Somalia for exemption under Article 19 of the
Charter. We are convinced that their inability to make the minimum payments on their assessed
contributions was due to conditions beyond their control. We therefore endorse the
recommendations of the Committee on Contributions to permit these countries to vote until the
end of this 67th session of the General Assembly. In this connection, we stress that this
Committee should act promptly on the requests of these countries at the earliest opportunity.

I thank you, Mr. Chairman.




